
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Students and Staff:  

 

West Chicago School District #33 has been inspected for asbestos containing materials in our schools. 

As part of our annual asbestos management plan update, we are providing this notification. It is our 

intent to provide all the information for dealing with asbestos to parents, students and staff as 

recommended; by the Environmental Protection Agency and Illinois Department of Public Health.  

 

West Chicago School District #33 has submitted its Management Plan, prepared pursuant to the 

requirements of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act. (AHERA, 40 CFR 763) for Gary 

School, Indian Knoll School, Pioneer, Leman Middle School, Turner School and Educational Service 

Center.  

 

The school district’s Architect certifies that no asbestos-containing materials were specified in the 

construction documents for Leman Middle School additions, Currier Elementary School, Wegner 

Elementary School, and the Early Learning Center. All the inspections done at the other schools 

indicate that none of our buildings poses a health risk to students, staff, or the public. These buildings 

are excluded from being surveyed under Rule 763.99 (2) (7).  

 

The inspection reports and management plans are available at the Administration Office or the 

respective building principal’s office for your review.  

 

For further information regarding the asbestos in our schools, please contact the West Chicago School 

District office at 312 E. Forest Avenue, West Chicago, Illinois 60185. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Fred Cadena  

Director of Facilities and Grounds  

 


